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Updates: 
 
1. The Strategic Plan has been paused amid the disruption of the academic year in response to 
the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
2. We will continue to develop and finish the GLOBE Dashboard for data purposes, as we can 
do so virtually. Our goal is to post before the end of the year the work that was completed this 
year so that it is available for community access. 
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